
 

 

Rowland Unified School District 
Instrumental Music Department 

 

Winter Concert 
The RUSD music teachers are pleased to announce our first concert of the 
year for elementary band and strings students!  This is an excellent time to 
see and hear the accomplishments of all of our wonderful students.   

 
  When: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 
  Time: 7:00pm 
  Where: Rowland High School Gym 
 

  Suggested Donation: $2.00 Per Person  
  (Donations collected will be used to purchase items for the program.) 
 
The concert will begin at 7:00pm. Students will need to arrive, in the gym, in 
concert attire*, with their instrument and music book, at 6:00pm. Doors will 
open for family & friends at 6:45pm. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone at the concert! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Karen Blackburn  Jonathan Chen Shota Horikawa 
Darlene McGrady   Richard Schermer 
 
*Concert Attire – Boys can wear a button-down shirt and slacks.  
Girls can wear a dress or skirt (below the knee) with a blouse.  
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 


